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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: All Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 

Date:  May 19, 2014 
 

Subject: Removal of 3J Knob Adhesive Sheet 
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that Grayhill is making a design change to both the joystick 
and encoder version of the 3J Vehicle Display Controller (VDC). 
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill is removing the adhesive sheet between the top rubber insert and rigid plastic top cap.  
 

Reason for Change 
Originally, the adhesive sheet was used to mitigate the risk that the mechanical locking details would not 
retain the top cap when the unit was subjected to mechanical shock, vibration or high temperature and 
humidity. Subsequent testing showed this concern was unwarranted as parts without the adhesive sheet 
all passed the specified levels of shock, vibration and temperature cycling. 
 

Effective Date 
Grayhill will remove the adhesive sheet from future builds of 3J VDC assemblies starting July 1, 2014. 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
All part numbers constructed from the generic standard part numbers shown below are affected: 
 
3J0005-200  
3J0005-200N 
3J0015-200  
3J0015-200N 
3J0115-200  
3J0115-200N 
3J1005-200  
3J1005-200N 
3J1015-200  
3J1015-200N 
3J1115-200  
3J1115-200N 
3J2005-200  
3J2005-200N 
3J2015-200  
3J2015-200N 
3J2115-200  
3J2115-200N 
 

Action Required 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization. No other action is 
required. However, if you would like to receive a copy of the test reports or a free sample, please contact 
your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate. 
 
 
 


